
Proceedings of Regular Board Meeting 

 
April 11, 2017 

The meeting was called to order by Village President, Mark Bade, at 6:00 

PM. Present were Trustees; Ziebell, Suzda, and Hartjes. Absent; Trustee 

Dorshorst. The meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance to the 

flag. 

 

 Trustee Ziebell moved that the minutes of the preceding meeting be 

approved as typed and distributed. Suzda seconded. Motion carried 

 

Nothing has been heard from the County in regard to the damage done to the 

sewer line serving Paula Peters’ residence. President Bade will again contact 

them. 

 

Trustee Hartjes stated that he is still in the process of getting quotes to repair 

the welcome to Rudolph signs. We will see about getting funds from the 

Rudolph Community Fund to help pay for the repairs. 

 

 Bob Bradach of the Bradach Co. came before the Board to have his license 

to stock and sell fireworks in the Village renewed. It was noted that the 

Village has not received a single complaint in all the years he has been 

operating his business. Bade moved and Ziebell seconded that his license be 

renewed. Motion carried. 

 

Bob Bradach said that he will be having a fireworks show at the park on July 

1st, which is a Saturday with the rain date being Sunday July 2nd. He added 

that he would like to have a band playing at the concession stand and asked 

if there would be a charge for electricity, etc. Bade moved that because he 

puts on the fireworks show at no cost to the Village there be no charge for 

the space and electric use. 

 

Possible street work for the up-coming County 50-50 Highway Program was 

discussed This will have to be finalized in the next month or so. 

 

The Board of Review has been set for Wednesday, May 24th with the open 

book being held from 3 to 5 PM and the BOR from 5 to 7 PM. 

 

Village employee Larry Hartjes reported that the deer carving outside of the 

hall is beginning to rot and appears to be irreparable. Also, the sign at the 

industrial park advertising land for sale needs to be repainted. 

 



    

The road down to the sewer ponds and compost site is in need of about three 

loads of road base. 

 

The listed bills were read and approved for payment. 

 

This being the last meeting for President Bade and Treasurer Laska due to 

them not seeking re-election the Board presented them with plaques to 

express thanks for their many years of service to the Village. The new 

officers elected at the spring election were sworn in and took the oath of 

their office 

 

On motion and vote the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Ronald Peters 

Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


